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The Village of Lytton is pleased to announce the appointment of Ms. Symone Curry as the Chief 

Administrative Officer. Ms. Curry has worked for the Village of Lytton since July of 2019, and 

worked for Lytton First Nation prior to that. 

“Council is looking forward to working with CAO Curry to accomplish the objectives of the 

municipality” said Mayor Jan Polderman. “We appreciate what she has contributed to the 

Village so far, and she has shown us that she is capable of much more.”  

Ms. Curry was featured in the December Government Finance Officers Association newsletter, 

and says "I’m beyond humbled to be given the opportunity to serve my community in the 

capacity of Chief Administrative Officer.  I am excited to continue working with the amazing 

staff and council, and to take on this exciting leadership position and play an active role in 

managing local government services for my community.”  

Ms. Curry starts in her new role on January 11th. 


